The FOGhorn

Successful Events

PLAY FOR PLAYGROUND

Our first ever basketball
event was a great success.
Well done to all the children
for doing brilliantly during

the Play for Playground session yesterday, they
certainly had a spring in their step! Everyone had fun
shooting baskets in the sun and competing against the
clock. We also had some healthy competition between
classes and teachers!

Three classes scored the highest number of baskets —
Ducklings & Heron class were joint first in F2/KS1 and
Magpie class in KS2. Well done to all three classes!

A huge thank you to everyone who supported us with
this event; including all the helpers on the day and not
forgetting the school staff for planning the session into
their day.

As previously mentioned, this year the focus of this

event is to raise money towards improving the
playground and the facilities available to children
during playtimes and lunchtimes.

We would be grateful if you could return all sponsor
money to the School Office by Monday 20" March
2017, clearly labelled with your child’s class name.
We look forward to seeing which class raises the most
sponsor money and has the chance of winning the
FOG Fundraiser trophy this year and also the £100
prize money.




- Y,

o
7

THE MAGIC NUMBER DRAW @

Thank you to everyone who has been taking part and
thank you to the Magic Number team for all their hard
work and dedication selling Magic Numbers this week.

We were happy to offer the opportunity of ‘block’
buying numbers last month and can report there has
been a good uptake on the idea. There are still num-
bers available to buy on a monthly basis and you are
also welcome to block buy numbers for the remainder
of the School year if you wish to do so.

February’s Magic Number Draw was a rollover and so
the prize money for March Magic Number Draw stands

at an unconfirmed amount of £85!! The Draw will take
place on Friday 31* March 2017. Good luck!

Sale of numbers for April’s Magic Number Draw will
take place from the first day back after Spring Break,

Smarties Tube Challenge

Following on from its success last year we will be
running the fun Smarties Tube Challenge again this
year.

Children will receive Smarties tubes on the last day of
term and after enjoying their chocolate treat, we are
asking them to fill their empty tubes with loose change.
FOG wants children to feel actively involved in the
fundraising and try to choose activities they would
enjoy. The challenge here is not only to see who can
fill the tubes with the most coins but also finding which
coins will fit the oddly shaped and sized tubes!

Good luck and enjoy!

We are requesting filled tubes to be returned to school
after the Spring Break, week beginning Tuesday 18"
April 2017.




